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BILLING/UTILITIES 

This month’s bill is due by 

March 18th. The late fee 

occurs March 19th and the 

cut-off date is March 26th. 

We will not be extending 

payment plans. Please plan 

accordingly.  

TOWN COUNCIL 

MEETING 

This month’s Town council 

meeting is March 14th at 

the Town Hall council 

chamber; 2510-A Green 

Level Church Road. 

BULK & BRUSH DATES 

This month’s brush pick-up 

dates are March 4th & 

March 18th. The bulk pick-

up dates are March 11th & 

March 25th  

 

 

 

 

     Monday, February 26th our undefeated 10U Trojans faced 

off against the undefeated Bucks in a winner-takes-all County 

championship game. 

     The game was intense! There was an undeterred look in our 

Trojans eyes and a hunger that was unmatched! The first half 

was a battle of sheer will. Each team was met with solid 

defense, turnovers, and a contender for every rebound.  

     In the second half, our Trojans began to pull away and take 

a lead, but not without a few mistakes. Once the crowd got 

involved and the bleachers began shaking, our boys found 

their pace and defeated the Bucks 23-18 making them this 

year’s Alamance County 10U Boys Basketball Champions!  

     Green Level Parks and Recreation wants to congratulate 

Coach Justin Clayton and his team for all their efforts, making 

Alamance County history and for their admirable 

representation of Green Level all season!  
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A.C.C Groundbreaking 

for Public Safety 

Training Center  
  

 

 

 UPCOMING PARK & 

RECREATION EVENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  In 1920, the 19th Amendment gave white women the right to vote. For 

black women the 19th Amendment didn’t end their fight to vote. The 

National Association of Colored Women, founded in 1896, help found 

the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People in 

1909. Black suffragists fought for voting rights until the passage of the 

1965 Voting Rights Act, which outlawed discriminatory voting practices. 

In March, Women's History Month is a time for reflection of the many 

contributions women have made and continue to advocate for. 

 

     Alamance Community College President Dr. Ken 

Ingle presided over his first groundbreaking event on 

February 23rd to celebrate the upcoming construction 

for a new Public Safety Training Center and Firing 

Range.  

     ACC’s new Training Center and Firing Range will 

be the only such regional facility in central North 

Carolina. It will provide rigorous training for the 

college’s BLET (Basic Law Enforcement Technology) 

students, as well as law enforcement personnel and 

first responders from across the state. 

Pictured are: (Front row) Councilman Jose McBroom, Former Mayor Billy 

Tarpley, Former Mayor Sandra McCollum, Mayor Pro-Tem Patricia Jones, 

Mayor Remonia Enoch, Councilwoman Stephanie Enoch. (Back row) Former 

Mayor Algean Tarpley, Councilman Michael Trollinger, Dr. Ken Ingle, Dr. Algie 

Gatewood, Former Mayor Carissa Graves-Henry  

   Saturday, April 20th from 5:00-9:00 pm 

the Town of Green Level is hosting its first 

ever R&BBQ, food truck festival event, at 

the Green Level Municipal Park. 

Crowning “Alamance County’s Best BBQ!” 

    All are invited to come enjoy the music 

and festivities. Let’s welcome in the 

Spring with good times, good people, 

and great food! Vendors application can 

be found at www.greenlevelnc.com  

http://www.greenlevelnc.com/

